
 

 

 

 

 

 

Below is the text of an email sent to Patricia Rees, Senior Project Scientist at TriLeaf, a 

subcontractor of AT&T.  TriLeaf had requested sites in and around Cerrillos from 

which they could create simulated views of the cell tower if it were to be installed   

 

The San Marcos Association, the Cerrillos Hills Park Coalition and Las Candelas de 

Los Cerrillos combined efforts to respond.   

 

The images below the email are screen shots showing the locations of the sites we sent 

to TriLeaf in mid-October.   

 

 

 

  



THE SAN MARCOS ASSOCIATION 

P.O. Box 722 

Cerrillos, NM   87010 

 

 

 

 

 
[via email] 

 
Dear Ms. Rees: 

 

Thank you for granting the Cerrillos community an extension so that we could provide you with a more substantive 

selection of sites from which to create simulated views of the proposed AT&T cell tower on the ridge above the Village 

of Cerrillos and adjacent to the Cerrillos Hills State Park.  Attached are a .kmz file with our proposed locations, and a 

collection of photos from many of those sites.  We have identified nineteen (19) sites and have attached fifteen (15) 

photos.  The photos and .kmz locations should be easy to align by their titles.   

For sites where we have provided photos, please use those photos to create your simulated views.  This will make them 

easy to share with our community.   

The citizens of Cerrillos and surrounding areas appreciate your willingness to work with us and look forward to seeing 

your simulations.  You may send them to this email address when they are complete. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Dennis D. Kurtz, President   Ross Lockridge, President   Todd Brown, President 

The San Marcos Association   Cerrillos Hills Park Coalition   Las Candelas de Los Cerrillos 



 



 



 

 


